
Email for booking/payment enquires:

contactus@ironsideoshc.org.au

Email for parent concerns:

director@ironsideoshc.org.au

Phone: 38709849 or 0406739756

Facebook: Ironside OSHC Parents

IRONSIDE OSHC

VACATION CARE

Important Information

Come join our Facebook page
for the quickest information
updates!

FIND US ON FACEBOOK!

Make sure to fill out activities permission
forms for any of the external providers
for ASC or BSC as we head into the new
term!
Turn on notifications for KT Connect for
notices of injury reports and messages
from admin.

Reminders

Easter Fun
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CYCLONE ALFRED

Bit late but we would like to put
out a big thank you to everyone for
their patience and understanding
during the craziness of Alfred. We
are so thankful that families
remained safe and for everyone’s
understanding with clossures :)

We had a jam packed two weeks full of
fun craft, games and excursions for the
kids. Keep an eye out on the Facebook
page for pictures from each of the
experiences!
Just a reminder to book in quick for our
next one when the program comes out as
we had a waitlist this time aroundfor
Easter.



WHAT’S GOING ON AROUND
OSHC VAC CARE EDITION


